
Missions Report to Council- Sept 2018 

 

Greetings and Blessings! 

Last meeting Wed August 29,2018 

Highlights 

 Curtis and Katie Kline/Columbia Missionary Visit July 21/22-Luncheon and visit was very successful 

and very informative. 

 Equal exchange coffee sales Margie Chester –Monthly sales will resume September 9th after 

summer break 

 Missions Bulletin Board –A new more visible location opposite the water fountain in the Library Hall.  

Currently will be promoting Sup and Study Program/ELCA World Hunger- Bread for the World letter 

writing. 

 Puerto Rico Support-Funds of $500 earlier designated are being redirected to support November trip 

for relief efforts as Camp Noah is not occurring. 

 World Hunger Weekend-Bread sales $1577, as of 8/27/18 $7583.57 raised for World Hunger 

Upcoming 

 Advocacy/Letter Writing-Shirley Pierson-Sunday October 7th and 14th and Wed October 10th-Will be 

set up in Gathering space for letter writing to support for bills supporting either Farm or Global Food 

Security bill- This will coincide with Sup and Study/Rev Daniel Rift- ELCA Director World 

Hunger/Disaster Appeal visit 

 California Wildfires- Team voted to send $500 for support 

 Sup and Study-Judy Hunter-Several keynote speakers /ELCA Directors along with Bishop Dunlop will 

at Sup and Study this fall as outline in brochures. We are hoping for a large turn out and Judy Hunter 

will be doing Temple Talks on September 9th to promote the programs. 

 

Next meeting-9/26/18 7:45 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Ellen Hettinger 

 


